
REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ADDENDUM TO INTERLOCAL 
AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF ODESSA AND ECTOR 

COUNTY ISD REGARDING SCHOOL CROSSING GUARDS
 

Ector County ISD is requesting approval of an “Addendum to the Interlocal Agreement 
for School Crossing Guards” with the City of Odessa for the 2021-2022 school year. 

The addendum is for one additional crossing guard personnel on Maple street. The 
request is made after traffic studies conducted by city officials indicated the need for the 
additional personnel to enhance the safety of the students.

The addendum requires no additional cost to ECISD as the city has agreed to absorb 
the additional cost.


